OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
The CiITy oF NEW YORK

PATRICK A. WEHLE
DirecTor oF CITY LEGISLATIVE AFFAIRS

August 20, 2013

Hon. Michael McSweeney

City Clerk and Clerk of the Council
141 Worth Street

New York, NY 10013

Dear Mr. McSweeney:

Transmitted here with is a bill signed by the Mayor. The bill is as follows:

Int. 894-A — Local Law 69

In relation to the recovery of refrigerants from appliances.

Sincerely,
/p

Patrick A. Wehle

253 Broapway, 14TH FLOOR * NEw YORK, NY 10007 » TeL: 212-788-7778 « pwehle@cityhall.nyc.gov
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